Anaheim Elementary School District Induction Program

April Newsletter

Verify Students Are Learning Instructional Strategies
; On April 6, 2016, 26 Induction Participating Teachers attended an
Instructional Strategies Professional Development from 3:00-5:00. The
PTs spent an extensive amount of time learning about
tront academic discourse, structured pair sharing routines and
purposes, checking for understanding using TAPPLE, and
f classroom routines and management to ensure student
engagement. Thank you fo Stephanie Shumate, Curriculum Specialist

for providing teachers with such an informative and useful training!

Please call or email if you have any
questions or concerns.

Susa llany
Curriculum Specialist, Induction
(714) 517-7560 or x4409
Dena Melland
Director of Human Resources
(714) 517-7559 or x4407

2016 Induction Colloquium
"Teaching Beyond the Stars” %

1ne Lnauction Colloquium celebrating Year 2 Induction
Participating Teachers is on Wednesday, May 25, 2016 from
3:30-5:00. This will be a great afternoon of celebration with

Year 2 PTs, SPs, site administrators, and other guests.




